
Tuesday, February 28, 2023 

10:00 a.m. EST 
310 Cannon House Office Building 

Full Committee 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
November 28, 2023 

Dear Committee Member: 

            On Tuesday, December 5, 2023, the Subcommittee on Transportation and Maritime 
Security will hold a hearing entitled, “Identity Management Innovation: Looking Beyond REAL 
ID.” The Subcommittee will meet at 2:00 p.m. EST in 310 Cannon House Office Building. 
Witnesses will be by invitation only.  

 This event will be streamed live at homeland.house.gov and on YouTube. 

 
 


